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Christmas Mass 

 

Christmas Eve  

Our Lady of  Reconciliation  

(Eldon St) 6pm 

St Francis Xavier 6.30pm 

St Anthony’s 8pm 

 

Christmas Day  

St Anthony’s 9.30am  

 

 

Thankyou to Father  

Richard who celebrated 
Mass with us on our 

school feast day. 

A wonderful way to start our 
Christmas celebratyions 

 

Dear Parents/Carers  

Thank you for all your continued support over this past term. It 

has certainly been a busy one in school! Along with our very  

successful Catholic Schools Inspection there have been sporting 

events, music events, visitors in school as well as the normal day 

to day learning that we provide for all our children.  

 

We have been bowled over by your generosity this term and wish 

to thank you all for supporting our charity events and  advent  

giving focus. We raised in total £1547.36 for four charities- Zoe’s 

place, Children in Need, Macmillan cancer Support and 

Ready Generations.   

We will also be delivering hundreds of food and laundry items to 

The Whitechapel    Centre and our local foodbank on Friday.  

 

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY   

Wednesday 18th December-   Christmas Jumper Day and 

Christmas dinner day . All children can have a Christmas  

dinner free of charge. Children can wear their Christmas 

Jumper today  

Thursday 19th December - Christmas party day.  

Children can wear their own clothes  

Friday 20th December – Christmas Movie  

                                School finishes for Christmas at  

     3.20pm     

  

                         

   6th January 2025 
   School reopens for the spring  term.  

   Breakfast club will be open from  
   8am  
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Safeguarding  

We have been informed that drugs  

paraphernalia has been found in the park and 

on the pavements near to school . We have 

informed Liverpool City Council however 

please take care and be vigilant with your  

children coming to and from school.  

 

Parking  

Please be considerate when parking near 

school of children , families and other road 

users. 

Northumberland terrace is extremely busy 

and if parents can park and walk to school 

this would greatly help congestion and keep 

all of our children and families safe. 

 

 

Thank you  

To all our parents and             

carers, thank you for attending 

our Christmas performances 

last week.  We are sure you will 

agree that the children were a 

credit to their families. It was 

wonderful to see the birth of 

Jesus celebrated through      

actions and song. Well done to 

all those children who narrated 

so beautifully.   

On behalf of the staff 
and governors we 

would like to wish our 
children and their   

families a very happy 
and holy Christmas and 

very best wishes  

for 2025! 

Disruptive or aggressive behaviour  

 
We love to welcome visitors into school and we 

work hard to ensure our school  

remains a safe place for pupils, staff and all other 
members of our community.  

 

If you have any concerns, we will always  

listen to them and seek to address them.  

 

Please be aware however, that school 
staff ,children and families have the right to work 

and attend school events without fear.  

 

Abusive, threatening or violent behaviour will not 
be tolerated in this school and  

appropriate actions will be taken. 


